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Yesterday we launched Coordination Works, a new free email newsletter to help you 
learn how to use the powerful coordination process to protect your community and 
way of life. 

Click here to view issue. 
Click here to subscribe free. 

We developed this online newsletter to keep you up-to-date on the latest tips, news, 
and success stories from the people making the coordination process work. It is 
designed to help people using the strategy and those interested in learning more. 

Each bi-weekly issue contains: 

� Exclusive advice we give to the communities we help  
� Updates on those using the process, the hurdles, strategies and successes  
� Tips for making the process more successful  

Our premier issue contains the article “Nine Reasons for Avoiding Cooperating 
Agency Status” and an update from Fred Kelly Grant on Logan County, Kansas. 

American Stewards of Liberty is the only non-profit organization that is teaching 
people how to use this powerful strategy. It is not all we do, but it is one of the key 
elements to fulfilling our mission to restore property rights in America, because 
frankly, coordination works. 

You must subscribe to receive the newsletter, so sign up for your free subscription 
today by clicking here. 



 
 
 

Click to view this message in a browser 
Forward this to a friend 

If a friend has forwarded this email to you and you would like to subscribe, Click Here. 
 

Privacy Policy Click Here. 
Contact Us  

 
 

 

Our goal is to ensure you succeed by providing the tools you need to bring local 
control back to your community and protect your land, economy and way of life. 

Don’ t miss a single issue. Subscribe now! 

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line 
or simply click on the following link: Unsubscribe

American Stewards of Liberty 
www.AmericanStewards.us 
512-365-2699 
PO Box 1190 
Taylor, Texas 76574 
US 

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy. 
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